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WiN Global Annual Conference 2025, hosted by WIN UK 
Chapter Reporting - Information and Guidance 

 
I am sure you are already aware, the WiN Global 2025 Annual Conference is being 
hosted by WiN UK in London 14th-18th July 2025 (noting, for travel arrangements, the 
Executive, Board and AGA meetings are being held on 13th July 2025). 

The gathering of WiN Members at the conference gives us a fantastic opportunity to 
share the important work being done globally toward the WiN Mission and inspire 
and influence other chapters and WiN Members to take action too.  With that in 
mind, we are writing to advise you of the opportunities for the Country Chapter 
Reporting at the conference.  

1. Chapter Reports. Please complete your chapter report. The template for this is 
attached to this email and can also be found on the WiN Global Conference 
Website (Women in Nuclear Global Conference).  As well as the usual chapter 
update we have included a section on “Greatest Impact” where you can 
describe the key activities that you have delivered which have had the biggest 
impact on the WiN Mission. Please submit this to register@winglobal2025.uk 
by 14th April 2025. All chapter reports received will be published in the 
conference brochure.  

2. Conference Address. An opportunity for up to 12 Chapter Presidents attending 
in-person to give a short presentation during the Plenary Sessions on the 14th, 
15th and 16th July. Each President will have a few minutes to speak on the 
project that has delivered the greatest impact to the WiN Mission.  Should 
there be more than 12 Presidents who wish to present at the conference we 
will make a selection based on the Chapter Reports received by 14th April and 
prioritise Presidents who are not already speaking at the conference in other 
sessions. We aim to be able to confirm the speaking slots by 16th May 2025. 

3. Meet the Chapter. We are also offering global chapters a dedicated 
opportunity for the conference delegates to meet you! We will allocate a slot 
during coffee breaks and lunch where up to 2 representatives from each 
chapter can be on the WiN stand in the Exhibition area for conference 
delegates to stop by and learn more about you and to share ideas across 
chapters.  

If you have any questions on the arrangement for the chapter reporting please do 
get in touch as soon as possible via this email address register@winglobal2025.uk  

   We look forward to receiving your chapter reports! 
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